
november / december 2009

happy holidays!

snow hit the ground but for the rest of the season I’ll be sharing my wife’s

I’m not worried about it rusting. I really miss the days when I would

the newsletter.

or bring your money to the next meeting to stay up to date. You also might

-
ward to seeing you all at the next meeting in 2010!
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December: NO LVCC CLUB MEETING

January 27th, 2010 7:30PM

February 24th, 2010 7:30PM

March 24th, 2010 7:30PM

June 21st - 25th, 2010



L.A.N.T.A. Community Center
12th & Cumberland Street

Allentown, PA 18103


